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Senator RONALDSON: Yes. The other one is not there, so it could only be the BAE system. So 
that is getting on towards two years. What was the final cost of this new security system, or are 
there still costs associated with it?  
Ms Graham: The total cost of the project is approximately $7 million. I would need to take advice 
on whether or not there are any final costs being incurred through the maintenance period. 
 

Answer 

The total cost of the CCTV Camera system project was $7.1m. Two enhancements to the 
system will be completed this financial year, at a further cost of $0.2m.  These will 
provide control room operators with keyboard shortcuts and audible alerts to support 
new analytical camera technology. 
 

 

  




